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[' O ) one First Nttional Plaza. Chicago, Ilknois
Commonwealth Edison

( O 7 Address Reply to. Post Office Box 767
_ (je ' Chicago, Illinois 60690

August 9, 1984 j

j

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject:- LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Withdrawal from the " Instrument
Setpoint Methodology Program Being )Conducted by the BWR LRG l

NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374 )

Dear.Mr. Denton: |

.

This letter is to inform you that Commonwealth Edison is no !

longer a participant in the Instrument Setpoint Methodology Program
~being conducted by'the BWR LRG. Our participation was terminated in
September of 1983. Please disregard any use of the LaSalle docket |
numbers subsequent to that date on correspondence from this group. j

Please direct any questions you may have concerning this
matter to this office.-

One signed original and fifteen (15)' copies of this letter
:are provided for your use.

Very truly yours,

k.90, W

J. G. Marshall
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

'lm

cc: Dr. A. Bournia<

R..Boyd .KMC
G. R. Crane
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